
Date: 08/15/2024 
 
Girish Kapur 

 
 

 
City of Aurora   
44 E. Downer Place   
Aurora, IL 60505 
 
Dear Members of the Selection Committee, 

I am writing to express my interest in serving on the Board of the Asian American Native Hawaiian and 
Pacific Islander (AANHPI) Advisory Council for the City of Aurora. As a proud resident of Aurora for 
over 20 years and a dedicated community member, I am eager to contribute to this vital initiative and 
help foster stronger representation, support, and opportunities for our diverse populations. 

During my time in Aurora, I have actively engaged with various community organizations and have 
served on multiple non-profit boards. My current work with the KS Foundation, a non-profit 
organization that collaborates closely with the Hesed House of Aurora, has allowed me to make 
significant contributions to our city’s well-being. Through this work, I have been able to support 
numerous initiatives aimed at enriching our community, promoting diversity, and ensuring that the 
needs of all citizens are met. 

I believe my experience in leadership roles, along with my long-standing commitment to community 
service, positions me well to serve as a member of the AANHPI Board. I am passionate about 
supporting the Asian American Native Hawaiian and Pacific Islander communities and look forward 
to the opportunity to work closely with other leaders in Aurora to make a positive impact. 

I would be honored to contribute my skills, experience, and dedication to the Board, and I am 
confident that my involvement will help further the goals of the AANHPI Advisory Council. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the possibility of contributing to this 
meaningful work. 

 

Sincerely,   

Girish Kapur   
GirishKapur@outlook.com  
 




